
Affordable Housing Trust’s October 24, 

2022 meeting at 7 pm  

 

The Affordable Housing Trust attended 

the regularly scheduled Community 

Preservation Committee meeting to 

discuss regular transfers of CPC funds 

to the Affordable Housing Trust. 

 

For coverage of this agenda item, please 

refer to the Community Preservation 

Committee’s minutes from October 24, 

2022. 


